SAMPLE CREDIT DENIAL LETTER

October 15, 2024
ABC Company

123 Street

Anywhere, USA

Gentlemen:

We appreciate your interest in doing business with our company.

Based upon the information we have received, it is not possible for us [to establish an open account for you] [increase your credit limit] at this time.  If you have additional information which may assist us to reconsider this decision, please provide it within five (5) days from the date of this letter.

If you would like a statement of specific reasons why your application was denied, please contact [list name and address of individual or position within the credit department] shown below within 60 days of the date of this letter.  We will provide you with a statement of reasons within 30 days after receiving your request.

Until we receive additional information, we will gladly service your needs on a C.O.D./cash basis.

Sincerely,

John Doe

Credit Manager


NOTICE
The Federal Equal Credit Opportunity Act prohibits creditors from discriminating against credit applicants on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin, sex, marital status, age (provided the applicant has the capacity to enter into a binding contract); because all or part of the applicants income derives from any public assistance program; or because the applicant has in good faith exercised any right under the Consumer Credit Protection Act.  The federal agency that administers compliance with this law concerning this creditor is the Federal Trade Commission, Equal Credit Opportunity Washington, D.C. 20580
What You Should Say To Your Potential 
Customer When You Are


REFUSING CREDIT
Under the Fair Credit Reporting Act as it is presently written, YOU ARE NOT REQUIRED TO DIVULGE YOUR SOURCES OF INFORMATION IN BUSINESS TO BUSINESS CREDIT INVESTIGATIONS.
· If you are going to refuse credit:
The following phrase should be used:

The information we have does not 
allow us to open a credit account for your company at this time.

· If the applicant asks if you have checked with a Credit Association, and if you DID check with NACM Intermountain Credit Reporting Dept.
Your reply should be:

Yes, we did, but we still do not have sufficient information to warrant opening an account for your company at this time.
· If the applicant INSISTS on knowing what its record is with NACM Intermountain.
Your reply should be:

We cannot divulge this information as it was given to us confidentially, but we will be glad to go back to our source for verification of the information.
· If the application was supported by a personal guarantor or you also required information from individuals:
Your reply must include the name, address and phone number of the credit reporting agency that provided the consumer report(s).

All credit information you receive from NACM Intermountain, written or verbal, is strictly confidential and for the exclusive use of your Credit Department.  We will be happy to verify the credit information you receive.
